Sgt. Vincent Mattia Memorial Scholarship

The family of Sgt. Vincent Mattia has established a scholarship in his memory at Old Orchard Beach High School. The "Sgt. Vincent Mattia Memorial Scholarship" will be awarded each year to a student intending on studying criminal justice and/or law enforcement.

If you would like to donate to the scholarship fund, please make checks payable to the "Sgt. Vincent Mattia Memorial Scholarship" and mail them to:

Karen Murphy
OOBHS Scholarship Trust
40 E. Emerson Cummings Blvd
Old Orchard Beach, Maine 04064